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This Week 
We have been learning all about jelly fish and different species of under the sea creatures this 

week. We have created posters, designed jelly fish, created rainbow fish and written lists of what 

we would take to the beach. 

In maths this week, we have started to add and takeaway objects using number sentences, a 

number line and a 100 square.  

This half term 

This half term our topic is called, ‘Rock 

Pool.’ We will be learning about:  

 Different types of fish 

 The life cycle of a frog  

 Life at the beach  

 The beach in the past and the 

beach now 

Next week.  

We will be looking at photographs of 

different beaches and writing postcards 

to our family and friends. We will be 

reading The Rainbow Fish.  

Reading records 

Thank you so much to all of the parents who are 

continuing to read at home with their children. 

 

25 reads  

Alexander  

50 reads  

Skylar  

75 reads  

Faraz  

125 reads  

Levi     Luana    Willow  

200 reads  

Amber  

Special Events/Activities/News 

If anybody has any toys or dressing up clothes that they no longer require, would 

you mind kindly donating these to reception class? Thank you.  

Our class next class assembly is Friday 28th June 2024.  

Reminders 
Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school on a Monday and Wednesday Please 

ensure these are named. Thank you.  
 


